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Honorable Co-Chairs  Fredsererick and Levy, and Members of the Subcommittee on 

Natural Resources, 

 

I write in support of SB5520, which provides funding for the Oregon Department of 

Environmental Quality.  This funding would be important to the quality of life for future 

generations of Oregonians under any circumstances.  It is crucial now, when the 

need is great and the federal government appears determined to ignore its 

responsibility.  I cannot think of a more important measure for the continuing livability 

in a state I love, as we welcome grandchildren into our world.  Please help. 

 

Thank you for your work and your consideration. 

 

David O Wilson 

3870 Ferry Street 

Eugene Oregon 


